
 

THE LANDFILL WILL BE CLOSED 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 27TH, 

2024.  
 

On Saturday, September 28th, 2024, the landfill will 

open for the day with our regular hours of operation.  

 

SATURDAY 7:00 AM-12:00 PM.  
(WEATHER PERMITTING) 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Town Office at 435-784-3143 or Public 

Works at 435-778-0038. 


